Daniel Wright

I do not support higher gas prices as a result of a carbon tax. I consider it an infringement on my
rights as a US citizen to purchase any goods and services from the marketplace to acquire a gas
powered automobile or any attempt by Washington State to tax or place fees as a deterrent to my
access to purchase a gasoline vehicle or gasoline.



